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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Parents/Carers Consultation Evening – Wednesday 20 March 2024 
 
We would like to invite you to a Year 8 Parents/Carers’ Consultation Evening on Wednesday 20 March 
2024 from 4:00pm to 7:00pm 
 
The Student Progress Evening provides you with an opportunity to meet with your child’s Form Tutor and 
to discuss their current progress and expected learning outcomes for the end of Year 8. This is your 
opportunity to find out how your child is currently performing and importantly, how you can best support 

them. On arrival you will be provided with your child’s attainment report. 

 

Booking an Appointment 
 

The academy is introducing Schoolcloud which is an online appointment booking system. This allows 
you to choose your own appointment times with teachers. For the Year 8 Parents/Carers Consultation 
Evening on Wednesday 20 March 2024, please book an appointment with your child’s Form Tutor using 
Schoolcloud.   
 
Appointments can be booked on Schoolcloud from Monday 11 March 2024 and will close on 
Wednesday 20 March 2024 at mid-day. Appointments are available between 4:00pm and 6:55pm. 

Please visit https://shirebrookacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. A short 
guide on how to book appointments is attached and is also on the Academy’s website. Please contact the 
academy if you are unable to book an appointment via Schoolcloud. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 20 March 2024. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr N Smith 
Pastoral and Learning Lead 
 


